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Northern Technologies 

Product Discontinuation Announcement 

January 18, 2021 

3-Way Exit Cover Kit 

MHETRIM37MK 

 
Due to declining sales and increased challenges in maintaining product conformance, 

this product is being discontinued.  

The cost of maintaining this product has increased to the point where it can no longer 

be sustained.  

Mold re-tooling is not viable based on current production volume.  

Product will only be offered until inventories are depleted. 

 

For inventory levels contact: sales@northerntech.com 

For unrelated inventory information please contact: compliance @northerntech.com 

 




